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March 2, 1983

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Mr. R. Dale Smith

7915 Eastern Avenue

Silver Spring, Maryland 20910

Reference: SUA-1013; Docket No. 40-7869

Gentlemen:

Tnis letter is written to confirm my telephone conversation with Mr. Terry L.
Johnsen, NRC, of even d2te. The effluent monitoring program report for July 1,
1982 through December 31, 1982 will be submitted later than the time limit
imposecd in 10 CFR 40.65. According to Plateau's Environmental! and Radiological
Health Department, the cause of delay is due to unavoidable circumstances
beyond their control.

We apologize for the delay and will submit the report as soon as possible.
Sincerely,

Fred W. Gerdeman
Governmental Affairs Supervisor
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